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October 19, 1984 J.M. CAIN
President

W3B84-0802

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Composition of the Waterford Review
Task Force

REFERENCE: W3B84-0449 dated June 28, 1984
J.M. Cain to D.G. Eisenhut

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

As part of LP&L's program to address the issues raised in your letter of
June 13, 1984, LP&L designated a Task Force to assess the Company's
efforts (Reference -1). The Task Force was composed of three members,
R.L. Ferguson, L.L. Humphreys, and Sau.1 Levine. I regret to inform you
that Mr. Levine passed away Thursday, October 18, 1984. Since the program

is very close to completion, I have determined not to designate a replace-
eent for Mr. Levine on the Task Force. I have consulted with the remaining
Task Force members on this matter and they concur in this approach.

Sin erel yours,

E

J. M. Cain
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